From: Stotts, Trevor L. [mailto:Trevor.Stotts@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 3:26 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Request for Travel Approval

Good Afternoon,

I returned from my operational trip to Grand Junction, Colorado on 06/13/2019.  All lodging and operational expenses were paid for by the Federal Bureau of Investigation.

Respectfully,

P.O. Trevor Stotts
Chicago Police Department
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